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The visit to the Youth Park named after Abdulla Aripov

It is important to suggest that on September 24, 2021 at TIIAME there was organized a visit  to the Youth
Park  named  after  Abdulla  Aripov  by  students  of  402-  group  of  the  faculty  "Agricultural
Mechanization  "  together  with  the  deputy  dean   K.  Usmanov  and  Khalikulov  Muzaffar,  assistant  of  the
department "General technical sciences", where the participants received full information about the life
and work of Abdulla Aripov. During the visit, the students got acquainted with the personal belongings,
medals and badges of our poet, donated to the museum by the family of Abdulla Aripov.
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